
Year 5 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to Year 5! It has been a wonderful start to the new school year and the children have 

settled in brilliantly to their new routines.  

We have taken time to start the new year recapping what it means to be part of the St Polycarp’s 

family, looking at our school mission statement and school rules.  

We have also made a start on our new Master Reader book ‘The London Eye Mystery’ and our first 

maths topic (Place Value).  

Best wishes, 

The Year 5 team 

 

Important dates: 

Our Meet the Teacher meeting will be held on Friday 13 September 2024 at 3:00 p.m. 

This week’s homework update:    

There will be no homework this week. Please continue to read with your children daily and updates 

will follow next week at Meet the Teacher on how homework will work this year. 

 

 

  
  


